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Camera, Internet & Mobile Phone Policy    
   

Mobile Phones    

The use of mobile phones by parents and visitors is prohibited in the presence of children at the 

setting.  This is to prevent unauthorised photographs, videos etc. being taken.    

Staff can bring in personal mobiles and devices for their own use.  These devices will remain in their 

bags throughout contact time with the children and can only be used during their breaks.    

Cameras    

Staff will use the setting’s camera to capture observations for learning journals, group activities etc.     

Staff will always ensure parental permission for each child has been given before taking any pictures.    

Internet    

Children always use the internet under supervision and in clear view of a member of staff.    

Kinderly    

Early years software package - all parents/carers will have access to a private portal.      


